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Box 522
Carlsbed, New Mexico
May 7, 1935

¥r. E. Re. Muller, General ianager,
New Mexico Exploretion Co., Lid.,
Suite 1012 Foreman Building,

Los ingeles, California.

Dear Sir:

This is in reply to your letter of April 16th in con-
nection with the high gas-oil ratio of the Cuess-Conditt Well
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After going over this matter with several of the engineers,
we find thet the repeir work in order to lower the high gas-oil
ratio would require a great deal of study and expense.
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There is to be a gas-oil ratio survey pade/this area in
the near future and I will keep you posted in regard to any
camplaints made about this well., It is my understanding that
the gas is being sold and not being wasted.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

F. J. Vesely,
State 011 & Cas Inspector.






